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Our   Vision:    Expecting   Excellence   and   Innovation,   Honoring   Legacy,   and   Embracing  
Partnerships.   
Our   Mission:    Expecting   Excellence   and   Integrity   from   all,   developing   Innovative  
students,   strengthened   through   Partnerships   with   parents   and   the   community.  
 
The   Transfer   of   Service   Exemption   (Wis.   Stat.§.   121.91(4)(a)3)   provides   that   a   school  
district   which   assumes   responsibility   for   a   program   or   service   from   another  
governmental   unit   may   request   and   be   granted   an   exemption   to   the   district   revenue   limit  
equal   to   the   increased   cost   due   to   that   program   or   service.    “Part   A”   and   “Part   B”   have  
been   completed.  
 
I   have   been   attending   weekly   regional   service   network   meetings   with   CESA   5   to   discuss  
best   practices   for   our   return   to   school   for   students   with   individualized   education   plans  
(IEPs),   primary   planning   considerations,   and   legal   updates.   


